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WRITTEN QUESTION NO. 155 
 
 
 

REPLY TO MR ELFERINK FROM MINISTER FOR ESSENTIAL SERVICES 
 

 
The Power and Water Corporation (PWC) is an independent 
Government Owned Corporation with an independent Board of 
Directors.  
 
PWC Management attended the 2010 Estimates Committee and 
answered relevant questions during the GOC session.  
 
Any further questions about the operational aspects of the 
Corporation should directed to the CEO.  


